Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to announce an upcoming trip to the Parliament Education Centre in London for our School
Parliament children.

This exciting visit will provide students with a unique opportunity to learn about democracy, the history of
Parliament, and how laws are made. They will participate in engaging workshops and enjoy a guided tour of this
historic and influential institution, helping to deepen their understanding of citizenship and government.

Trip Details:
e Date: 21% January 2025
e Departure: 7:45 am (children must arrive promptly or risk missing the trip)
e Return: 3:30 pm (normal home time). We will inform you by text if there are delays.
e Transport: Mini coach
What your child will need:
e Arrive at school by 7:45 am promptly.
e A packed lunch and a bottle of water.
e  Full school uniform and sensible shoes suitable for walking.
Cost and Payment:
The cost of the trip is £17.70 per child, covering part of the coach cost. The school has subsidised 50% of the total

cost.

e Please make payment via ParentPay by 17.12.24
e Payment and consent must be completed on ParentPay; without this, your child will not be able to attend.

Please note: The school cannot run trips at a financial loss. If insufficient funds are collected, we may need to cancel
the trip in good time.

If you experience any issues with making the payment, please contact the school office as soon as possible.
Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,
School Parliament Team



